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Active Machine Learning with Python 2024-03-29 use
active machine learning with python to improve the
accuracy of predictive models streamline the data
analysis process and adapt to evolving data trends
fostering innovation and progress across diverse fields
key features learn how to implement a pipeline for
optimal model creation from large datasets and at lower
costs gain profound insights within your data while
achieving greater efficiency and speed apply your
knowledge to real world use cases and solve complex ml
problems purchase of the print or kindle book includes
a free pdf ebook book descriptionbuilding accurate
machine learning models requires quality data lots of
it however for most teams assembling massive datasets
is time consuming expensive or downright impossible led
by margaux masson forsythe a seasoned ml engineer and
advocate for surgical data science and climate ai
advancements this hands on guide to active machine
learning demonstrates how to train robust models with
just a fraction of the data using python s powerful
active learning tools you ll master the fundamental
techniques of active learning such as membership query
synthesis stream based sampling and pool based sampling
and gain insights for designing and implementing active
learning algorithms with query strategy and human in
the loop frameworks exploring various active machine
learning techniques you ll learn how to enhance the
performance of computer vision models like image
classification object detection and semantic
segmentation and delve into a machine al method for
selecting the most informative frames for labeling
large videos addressing duplicated data you ll also
assess the effectiveness and efficiency of active
machine learning systems through performance evaluation
by the end of the book you ll be able to enhance your
active learning projects by leveraging python libraries
frameworks and commonly used tools what you will learn
master the fundamentals of active machine learning
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understand query strategies for optimal model training
with minimal data tackle class imbalance concept drift
and other data challenges evaluate and analyze active
learning model performance integrate active learning
libraries into workflows effectively optimize workflows
for human labelers explore the finest active learning
tools available today who this book is for ideal for
data scientists and ml engineers aiming to maximize
model performance while minimizing costly data labeling
this book is your guide to optimizing ml workflows and
prioritizing quality over quantity whether you re a
technical practitioner or team lead you ll benefit from
the proven methods presented in this book to slash data
requirements and iterate faster basic python
proficiency and familiarity with machine learning
concepts such as datasets and convolutional neural
networks is all you need to get started
Python Machine Learning By Example 2020-10-30 a
comprehensive guide to get you up to speed with the
latest developments of practical machine learning with
python and upgrade your understanding of machine
learning ml algorithms and techniques key featuresdive
into machine learning algorithms to solve the complex
challenges faced by data scientists todayexplore
cutting edge content reflecting deep learning and
reinforcement learning developmentsuse updated python
libraries such as tensorflow pytorch and scikit learn
to track machine learning projects end to endbook
description python machine learning by example third
edition serves as a comprehensive gateway into the
world of machine learning ml with six new chapters on
topics including movie recommendation engine
development with naïve bayes recognizing faces with
support vector machine predicting stock prices with
artificial neural networks categorizing images of
clothing with convolutional neural networks predicting
with sequences using recurring neural networks and
leveraging reinforcement learning for making decisions
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the book has been considerably updated for the latest
enterprise requirements at the same time this book
provides actionable insights on the key fundamentals of
ml with python programming hayden applies his expertise
to demonstrate implementations of algorithms in python
both from scratch and with libraries each chapter walks
through an industry adopted application with the help
of realistic examples you will gain an understanding of
the mechanics of ml techniques in areas such as
exploratory data analysis feature engineering
classification regression clustering and nlp by the end
of this ml python book you will have gained a broad
picture of the ml ecosystem and will be well versed in
the best practices of applying ml techniques to solve
problems what you will learnunderstand the important
concepts in ml and data scienceuse python to explore
the world of data mining and analyticsscale up model
training using varied data complexities with apache
sparkdelve deep into text analysis and nlp using python
libraries such nltk and gensimselect and build an ml
model and evaluate and optimize its
performanceimplement ml algorithms from scratch in
python tensorflow 2 pytorch and scikit learnwho this
book is for if you re a machine learning enthusiast
data analyst or data engineer highly passionate about
machine learning and want to begin working on machine
learning assignments this book is for you prior
knowledge of python coding is assumed and basic
familiarity with statistical concepts will be
beneficial although this is not necessary
Introduction to Machine Learning with Python 2016-09-26
machine learning has become an integral part of many
commercial applications and research projects but this
field is not exclusive to large companies with
extensive research teams if you use python even as a
beginner this book will teach you practical ways to
build your own machine learning solutions with all the
data available today machine learning applications are
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limited only by your imagination you ll learn the steps
necessary to create a successful machine learning
application with python and the scikit learn library
authors andreas müller and sarah guido focus on the
practical aspects of using machine learning algorithms
rather than the math behind them familiarity with the
numpy and matplotlib libraries will help you get even
more from this book with this book you ll learn
fundamental concepts and applications of machine
learning advantages and shortcomings of widely used
machine learning algorithms how to represent data
processed by machine learning including which data
aspects to focus on advanced methods for model
evaluation and parameter tuning the concept of
pipelines for chaining models and encapsulating your
workflow methods for working with text data including
text specific processing techniques suggestions for
improving your machine learning and data science skills
Hands-On Machine Learning with Scikit-Learn, Keras, and
TensorFlow 2019-09-05 through a series of recent
breakthroughs deep learning has boosted the entire
field of machine learning now even programmers who know
close to nothing about this technology can use simple
efficient tools to implement programs capable of
learning from data this practical book shows you how by
using concrete examples minimal theory and two
production ready python frameworks scikit learn and
tensorflow author aurélien géron helps you gain an
intuitive understanding of the concepts and tools for
building intelligent systems you ll learn a range of
techniques starting with simple linear regression and
progressing to deep neural networks with exercises in
each chapter to help you apply what you ve learned all
you need is programming experience to get started
explore the machine learning landscape particularly
neural nets use scikit learn to track an example
machine learning project end to end explore several
training models including support vector machines
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decision trees random forests and ensemble methods use
the tensorflow library to build and train neural nets
dive into neural net architectures including
convolutional nets recurrent nets and deep
reinforcement learning learn techniques for training
and scaling deep neural nets
Machine Learning with R 2013-10-25 written as a
tutorial to explore and understand the power of r for
machine learning this practical guide that covers all
of the need to know topics in a very systematic way for
each machine learning approach each step in the process
is detailed from preparing the data for analysis to
evaluating the results these steps will build the
knowledge you need to apply them to your own data
science tasks intended for those who want to learn how
to use r s machine learning capabilities and gain
insight from your data perhaps you already know a bit
about machine learning but have never used r or perhaps
you know a little r but are new to machine learning in
either case this book will get you up and running
quickly it would be helpful to have a bit of
familiarity with basic programming concepts but no
prior experience is required
Machine Learning with Pytorch and Scikit-Learn
2022-02-25 pytorch book of the bestselling and widely
acclaimed python machine learning series expanded to
include transformers xgboost and graph neural networks
key features learn applied machine learning with a
solid foundation in theory clear intuitive explanations
take you deep into the theory and practice of python
machine learning fully updated and expanded to cover
pytorch transformers xgboost graph neural networks and
best practices book description machine learning with
pytorch and scikit learn is a comprehensive guide to
machine learning and deep learning with pytorch it acts
as both a step by step tutorial and a reference you ll
keep coming back to as you build your machine learning
systems packed with clear explanations visualizations
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and examples this book covers all the essential machine
learning techniques in depth while some books teach you
only to follow instructions with this machine learning
book we teach you the principles to build models and
applications for yourself updated to cover deep
learning using pytorch this book also introduces
readers to the latest additions to scikit learn
moreover this book covers various machine learning and
deep learning techniques for text and image
classification you will also learn about generative
adversarial networks gans for generating new data and
training intelligent agents with reinforcement learning
finally this new edition is also expanded to cover the
latest trends in deep learning including introductions
to graph neural networks and large scale transformers
used for natural language processing nlp this pytorch
book is your companion to machine learning with python
whether you re a python developer new to machine
learning or want to deepen your knowledge of the latest
developments what you will learn explore frameworks
models and techniques for machines to learn from data
use scikit learn for machine learning and pytorch for
deep learning train machine learning classifiers on
images text and more build and train neural networks
transformers and graph neural networks discover best
practices for evaluating and tuning models predict
continuous target outcomes using regression analysis
dig deeper into textual and social media data using
sentiment analysis who this book is for if you know
some python and you want to use machine learning and
deep learning pick up this book whether you want to
start from scratch or extend your machine learning
knowledge this is an essential resource written for
developers and data scientists who want to create
practical machine learning with python and pytorch deep
learning code this python book is ideal for anyone who
wants to teach computers how to learn from data working
knowledge of the python programming language along with
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a good understanding of calculus and linear algebra is
a must
Python Machine Learning 2017-09-20 unlock modern
machine learning and deep learning techniques with
python by using the latest cutting edge open source
python libraries about this book second edition of the
bestselling book on machine learning a practical
approach to key frameworks in data science machine
learning and deep learning use the most powerful python
libraries to implement machine learning and deep
learning get to know the best practices to improve and
optimize your machine learning systems and algorithms
who this book is for if you know some python and you
want to use machine learning and deep learning pick up
this book whether you want to start from scratch or
extend your machine learning knowledge this is an
essential and unmissable resource written for
developers and data scientists who want to create
practical machine learning and deep learning code this
book is ideal for developers and data scientists who
want to teach computers how to learn from data what you
will learn understand the key frameworks in data
science machine learning and deep learning harness the
power of the latest python open source libraries in
machine learning explore machine learning techniques
using challenging real world data master deep neural
network implementation using the tensorflow library
learn the mechanics of classification algorithms to
implement the best tool for the job predict continuous
target outcomes using regression analysis uncover
hidden patterns and structures in data with clustering
delve deeper into textual and social media data using
sentiment analysis in detail machine learning is eating
the software world and now deep learning is extending
machine learning understand and work at the cutting
edge of machine learning neural networks and deep
learning with this second edition of sebastian raschka
s bestselling book python machine learning thoroughly
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updated using the latest python open source libraries
this book offers the practical knowledge and techniques
you need to create and contribute to machine learning
deep learning and modern data analysis fully extended
and modernized python machine learning second edition
now includes the popular tensorflow deep learning
library the scikit learn code has also been fully
updated to include recent improvements and additions to
this versatile machine learning library sebastian
raschka and vahid mirjalili s unique insight and
expertise introduce you to machine learning and deep
learning algorithms from scratch and show you how to
apply them to practical industry challenges using
realistic and interesting examples by the end of the
book you ll be ready to meet the new data analysis
opportunities in today s world if you ve read the first
edition of this book you ll be delighted to find a new
balance of classical ideas and modern insights into
machine learning every chapter has been critically
updated and there are new chapters on key technologies
you ll be able to learn and work with tensorflow more
deeply than ever before and get essential coverage of
the keras neural network library along with the most
recent updates to scikit learn style and approach
python machine learning second edition takes a
practical hands on coding approach so you can learn
about machine learning by coding with python this book
moves fluently between the theoretical principles of
machine learning and the practical details of
implementation with python
MACHINE LEARNING WITH DEEP LEARNING CONCEPTS 2024-03-05
dr davinder paul singh assistant professor department
of computer science and engineering school of
technology pandit deendayal energy university
gandhinagar gujarat india ms vidya prabha assistant
professor department of computer science and
engineering karpagam college of engineering coimbatore
tamil nadu india saibal majumder assistant professor
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department of computer science and engineering data
science dr b c roy engineering college durgapur west
bengal india gayathri s assistant professor department
of computer science and engineering sathyabama insitute
of science and technology chennai tamil nadu india
Machine Learning with R 2016-05-27 buy now will soon
return to 25 59 free ebook for customers who purchase
the print book from amazon are you thinking of learning
more about machine learning using r if you are looking
for a complete beginners guide to learn machine
learning using r in just a few hours this book is for
you machine learning is the practice of transforming
data into knowledge and r is the most popular open
source programming language used for machine learning
in this book we will learn how to use the principles of
machine learning and the r programming language to
answer day to day questions about your data finally we
ll learn how to make predictions with machine learning
from ai sciences publisher our books may be the best
one for beginners it s a step by step guide for any
person who wants to start learning artificial
intelligence and data science from scratch it will help
you in preparing a solid foundation and learn any other
high level courses to get the most out of the concepts
that would be covered readers are advised to adopt
hands on approach which would lead to better mental
representations several visual illustrations and
examples instead of tough math formulas this book
contains several graphs and images which detail all
important r and machine learning concepts and their
applications target users the book designed for a
variety of target audiences the most suitable users
would include beginners who want to approach machine
learning but are too afraid of complex math to start
newbies in computer science techniques and machine
learning professionals in machine learning and social
sciences professors lecturers or tutors who are looking
to find better ways to explain the content to their
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students in the simplest and easiest way students and
academicians especially those focusing on machine
learning what s inside this book introduction basic
functions linear regression machine learning algorithms
data with r generating data graphical functions
programming with r in practice opening the black box k
nearest neighbors neural networks trees and forests
standard linear model logistic regression support
vector machine using r frequently asked questions help
i got an error what did i do wrong useful references
frequently asked questions q is this book for me and do
i need programming experience a f you want to smash
machine learning from scratch this book is for you
little programming experience is required if you
already wrote a few lines of code and recognize basic
programming statements you ll be ok q can i loan this
book to friends a yes under amazon s kindle book
lending program you can lend this book to friends and
family for a duration of 14 days q does this book
include everything i need to become a machine learning
expert a unfortunately no this book is designed for
readers taking their first steps in machine learning
and further learning will be required beyond this book
to master all aspects of machine learning q can i have
a refund if this book is not fitted for me a yes amazon
refund you if you aren t satisfied for more information
about the amazon refund service please go to the amazon
help platform we will also be happy to help you if you
send us an email at contact aisciences net if you need
to see the quality of our job ai sciences company
offering you a free ebook in machine learning with
python written by the data scientist alain kaufmann at
aisciences lpages co ai sciences data science with r
Machine Learning With Go 2017-09-26 build simple
maintainable and easy to deploy machine learning
applications about this book build simple but powerful
machine learning applications that leverage go s
standard library along with popular go packages learn
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the statistics algorithms and techniques needed to
successfully implement machine learning in go
understand when and how to integrate certain types of
machine learning model in go applications who this book
is for this book is for go developers who are familiar
with the go syntax and can develop build and run basic
go programs if you want to explore the field of machine
learning and you love go then this book is for you
machine learning with go will give readers the
practical skills to perform the most common machine
learning tasks with go familiarity with some statistics
and math topics is necessary what you will learn learn
about data gathering organization parsing and cleaning
explore matrices linear algebra statistics and
probability see how to evaluate and validate models
look at regression classification clustering learn
about neural networks and deep learning utilize times
series models and anomaly detection get to grip with
techniques for deploying and distributing analyses and
models optimize machine learning workflow techniques in
detail the mission of this book is to turn readers into
productive innovative data analysts who leverage go to
build robust and valuable applications to this end the
book clearly introduces the technical aspects of
building predictive models in go but it also helps the
reader understand how machine learning workflows are
being applied in real world scenarios machine learning
with go shows readers how to be productive in machine
learning while also producing applications that
maintain a high level of integrity it also gives
readers patterns to overcome challenges that are often
encountered when trying to integrate machine learning
in an engineering organization the readers will begin
by gaining a solid understanding of how to gather
organize and parse real work data from a variety of
sources readers will then develop a solid statistical
toolkit that will allow them to quickly understand gain
intuition about the content of a dataset finally the
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readers will gain hands on experience implementing
essential machine learning techniques regression
classification clustering and so on with the relevant
go packages finally the reader will have a solid
machine learning mindset and a powerful go toolkit of
techniques packages and example implementations style
and approach this book connects the fundamental
theoretical concepts behind machine learning to
practical implementations using the go programming
language
Python Machine Learning 2019-12-09 applied machine
learning with a solid foundation in theory revised and
expanded for tensorflow 2 gans and reinforcement
learning key features third edition of the bestselling
widely acclaimed python machine learning book clear and
intuitive explanations take you deep into the theory
and practice of python machine learning fully updated
and expanded to cover tensorflow 2 generative
adversarial network models reinforcement learning and
best practices book description python machine learning
third edition is a comprehensive guide to machine
learning and deep learning with python it acts as both
a step by step tutorial and a reference you ll keep
coming back to as you build your machine learning
systems packed with clear explanations visualizations
and working examples the book covers all the essential
machine learning techniques in depth while some books
teach you only to follow instructions with this machine
learning book raschka and mirjalili teach the
principles behind machine learning allowing you to
build models and applications for yourself updated for
tensorflow 2 0 this new third edition introduces
readers to its new keras api features as well as the
latest additions to scikit learn it s also expanded to
cover cutting edge reinforcement learning techniques
based on deep learning as well as an introduction to
gans finally this book also explores a subfield of
natural language processing nlp called sentiment

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


the bite that binds the deep in your veins series 2
Copy

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

analysis helping you learn how to use machine learning
algorithms to classify documents this book is your
companion to machine learning with python whether you
re a python developer new to machine learning or want
to deepen your knowledge of the latest developments
what you will learn master the frameworks models and
techniques that enable machines to learn from data use
scikit learn for machine learning and tensorflow for
deep learning apply machine learning to image
classification sentiment analysis intelligent web
applications and more build and train neural networks
gans and other models discover best practices for
evaluating and tuning models predict continuous target
outcomes using regression analysis dig deeper into
textual and social media data using sentiment analysis
who this book is for if you know some python and you
want to use machine learning and deep learning pick up
this book whether you want to start from scratch or
extend your machine learning knowledge this is an
essential resource written for developers and data
scientists who want to create practical machine
learning and deep learning code this book is ideal for
anyone who wants to teach computers how to learn from
data
Machine Learning - A Journey To Deep Learning: With
Exercises And Answers 2021-01-26 this unique compendium
discusses some core ideas for the development and
implementation of machine learning from three different
perspectives the statistical perspective the artificial
neural network perspective and the deep learning
methodology the useful reference text represents a
solid foundation in machine learning and should prepare
readers to apply and understand machine learning
algorithms as well as to invent new machine learning
methods it tells a story outgoing from a perceptron to
deep learning highlighted with concrete examples
including exercises and answers for the students
related link s
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Machine Learning with TensorFlow 1.x 2017-11-21 tackle
common commercial machine learning problems with google
s tensorflow 1 x library and build deployable solutions
about this book enter the new era of second generation
machine learning with python with this practical and
insightful guide set up tensorflow 1 x for actual
industrial use including high performance setup aspects
such as multi gpu support create pipelines for training
and using applying classifiers using raw real world
data who this book is for this book is for data
scientists and researchers who are looking to either
migrate from an existing machine learning library or
jump into a machine learning platform headfirst the
book is also for software developers who wish to learn
deep learning by example particular focus is placed on
solving commercial deep learning problems from several
industries using tensorflow s unique features no
commercial domain knowledge is required but familiarity
with python and matrix math is expected what you will
learn explore how to use different machine learning
models to ask different questions of your data learn
how to build deep neural networks using tensorflow 1 x
cover key tasks such as clustering sentiment analysis
and regression analysis using tensorflow 1 x find out
how to write clean and elegant python code that will
optimize the strength of your algorithms discover how
to embed your machine learning model in a web
application for increased accessibility learn how to
use multiple gpus for faster training using aws in
detail google s tensorflow is a game changer in the
world of machine learning it has made machine learning
faster simpler and more accessible than ever before
this book will teach you how to easily get started with
machine learning using the power of python and
tensorflow 1 x firstly you ll cover the basic
installation procedure and explore the capabilities of
tensorflow 1 x this is followed by training and running
the first classifier and coverage of the unique
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features of the library including data flow graphs
training and the visualization of performance with
tensorboard all within an example rich context using
problems from multiple industries you ll be able to
further explore text and image analysis and be
introduced to cnn models and their setup in tensorflow
1 x next you ll implement a complete real life
production system from training to serving a deep
learning model as you advance you ll learn about amazon
services aws and create a deep neural network to solve
a video action recognition problem lastly you ll
convert the caffe model to tensorflow and be introduced
to the high level tensorflow library tensorflow slim by
the end of this book you will be geared up to take on
any challenges of implementing tensorflow 1 x in your
machine learning environment style and approach this
comprehensive guide will enable you to understand the
latest advances in machine learning and will empower
you to implement this knowledge in your machine
learning environment
Machine Learning For Dummies 2016-05-31 your no
nonsense guide to making sense of machine learning
machine learning can be a mind boggling concept for the
masses but those who are in the trenches of computer
programming know just how invaluable it is without
machine learning fraud detection web search results
real time ads on web pages credit scoring automation
and email spam filtering wouldn t be possible and this
is only showcasing just a few of its capabilities
written by two data science experts machine learning
for dummies offers a much needed entry point for anyone
looking to use machine learning to accomplish practical
tasks covering the entry level topics needed to get you
familiar with the basic concepts of machine learning
this guide quickly helps you make sense of the
programming languages and tools you need to turn
machine learning based tasks into a reality whether you
re maddened by the math behind machine learning
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apprehensive about ai perplexed by preprocessing data
or anything in between this guide makes it easier to
understand and implement machine learning seamlessly
grasp how day to day activities are powered by machine
learning learn to speak certain languages such as
python and r to teach machines to perform pattern
oriented tasks and data analysis learn to code in r
using r studio find out how to code in python using
anaconda dive into this complete beginner s guide so
you are armed with all you need to know about machine
learning
Applied Supervised Learning with R 2019-05-31 learn the
ropes of supervised machine learning with r by studying
popular real world use cases and understand how it
drives object detection in driver less cars customer
churn and loan default prediction key featuresstudy
supervised learning algorithms by using real world
datasets fine tune optimal parameters with
hyperparameter optimizationselect the best algorithm
using the model evaluation frameworkbook description r
provides excellent visualization features that are
essential for exploring data before using it in
automated learning applied supervised learning with r
helps you cover the complete process of employing r to
develop applications using supervised machine learning
algorithms for your business needs the book starts by
helping you develop your analytical thinking to create
a problem statement using business inputs and domain
research you will then learn different evaluation
metrics that compare various algorithms and later
progress to using these metrics to select the best
algorithm for your problem after finalizing the
algorithm you want to use you will study the
hyperparameter optimization technique to fine tune your
set of optimal parameters to prevent you from
overfitting your model a dedicated section will even
demonstrate how you can add various regularization
terms by the end of this book you will have the
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advanced skills you need for modeling a supervised
machine learning algorithm that precisely fulfills your
business needs what you will learndevelop analytical
thinking to precisely identify a business
problemwrangle data with dplyr tidyr and
reshape2visualize data with ggplot2validate your
supervised machine learning model using k fold optimize
hyperparameters with grid and random search and
bayesian optimizationdeploy your model on amazon
services aws lambda with plumberimprove your model s
performance with feature selection and dimensionality
reductionwho this book is for this book is specially
designed for novice and intermediate level data
analysts data scientists and data engineers who want to
explore different methods of supervised machine
learning and its various use cases some background in
statistics probability calculus linear algebra and
programming will help you thoroughly understand and
follow the content of this book
Intelligent Projects Using Python 2019-01-31 implement
machine learning and deep learning methodologies to
build smart cognitive ai projects using python key
featuresa go to guide to help you master ai algorithms
and concepts8 real world projects tackling different
challenges in healthcare e commerce and surveillanceuse
tensorflow keras and other python libraries to
implement smart ai applicationsbook description this
book will be a perfect companion if you want to build
insightful projects from leading ai domains using
python the book covers detailed implementation of
projects from all the core disciplines of ai we start
by covering the basics of how to create smart systems
using machine learning and deep learning techniques you
will assimilate various neural network architectures
such as cnn rnn lstm to solve critical new world
challenges you will learn to train a model to detect
diabetic retinopathy conditions in the human eye and
create an intelligent system for performing a video to

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


the bite that binds the deep in your veins series 2
Copy

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

text translation you will use the transfer learning
technique in the healthcare domain and implement style
transfer using gans later you will learn to build ai
based recommendation systems a mobile app for sentiment
analysis and a powerful chatbot for carrying customer
services you will implement ai techniques in the
cybersecurity domain to generate captchas later you
will train and build autonomous vehicles to self drive
using reinforcement learning you will be using
libraries from the python ecosystem such as tensorflow
keras and more to bring the core aspects of machine
learning deep learning and ai by the end of this book
you will be skilled to build your own smart models for
tackling any kind of ai problems without any hassle
what you will learnbuild an intelligent machine
translation system using seq 2 seq neural translation
machinescreate ai applications using gan and deploy
smart mobile apps using tensorflowtranslate videos into
text using cnn and rnnimplement smart ai chatbots and
integrate and extend them in several domainscreate
smart reinforcement learning based applications using q
learningbreak and generate captcha using deep learning
and adversarial learning who this book is for this book
is intended for data scientists machine learning
professionals and deep learning practitioners who are
ready to extend their knowledge and potential in ai if
you want to build real life smart systems to play a
crucial role in every complex domain then this book is
what you need knowledge of python programming and a
familiarity with basic machine learning and deep
learning concepts are expected to help you get the most
out of the book
MACHINE LEARNING WITH PYTHON 2018-06-02 descriptionthis
book provides the concept of machine learning with
mathematical explanation and programming examples every
chapter starts with fundamentals of the technique and
working example on the real world dataset along with
the advice on applying algorithms each technique is
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provided with advantages and disadvantages on the data
in this book we provide code examples in python python
is the most suitable and worldwide accepted language
for this first it is free and open source it contains
very good support from open community it contains a lot
of library so you don t need to code everything also it
is scalable for large amount of data and suitable for
big data technologies this book covers all major areas
in machine learning topics are discussed with graphical
explanations comparison of different machine learning
methods to solve any problem methods to handle real
world noisy data before applying any machine learning
algorithm python code example for each concept
discussed jupyter notebook scripts are provided with
dataset used to test and try the algorithms
contentsintroduction to machine learning understanding
python feature engineering data visualisationbasic and
advanced regression techniquesclassification un
supervised learningtext analysisneural network and deep
learning recommendation system time series analysis
Practical Machine Learning with Python 2017-12-20
master the essential skills needed to recognize and
solve complex problems with machine learning and deep
learning using real world examples that leverage the
popular python machine learning ecosystem this book is
your perfect companion for learning the art and science
of machine learning to become a successful practitioner
the concepts techniques tools frameworks and
methodologies used in this book will teach you how to
think design build and execute machine learning systems
and projects successfully practical machine learning
with python follows a structured and comprehensive
three tiered approach packed with hands on examples and
code part 1 focuses on understanding machine learning
concepts and tools this includes machine learning
basics with a broad overview of algorithms techniques
concepts and applications followed by a tour of the
entire python machine learning ecosystem brief guides

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


the bite that binds the deep in your veins series 2
Copy

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

for useful machine learning tools libraries and
frameworks are also covered part 2 details standard
machine learning pipelines with an emphasis on data
processing analysis feature engineering and modeling
you will learn how to process wrangle summarize and
visualize data in its various forms feature engineering
and selection methodologies will be covered in detail
with real world datasets followed by model building
tuning interpretation and deployment part 3 explores
multiple real world case studies spanning diverse
domains and industries like retail transportation
movies music marketing computer vision and finance for
each case study you will learn the application of
various machine learning techniques and methods the
hands on examples will help you become familiar with
state of the art machine learning tools and techniques
and understand what algorithms are best suited for any
problem practical machine learning with python will
empower you to start solving your own problems with
machine learning today what you ll learn execute end to
end machine learning projects and systems implement
hands on examples with industry standard open source
robust machine learning tools and frameworks review
case studies depicting applications of machine learning
and deep learning on diverse domains and industries
apply a wide range of machine learning models including
regression classification and clustering understand and
apply the latest models and methodologies from deep
learning including cnns rnns lstms and transfer
learning who this book is for it professionals analysts
developers data scientists engineers graduate students
The Machine Learning Solutions Architect Handbook
2022-01-21 build highly secure and scalable machine
learning platforms to support the fast paced adoption
of machine learning solutions key features explore
different ml tools and frameworks to solve large scale
machine learning challenges in the cloud build an
efficient data science environment for data exploration
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model building and model training learn how to
implement bias detection privacy and explainability in
ml model development book descriptionwhen equipped with
a highly scalable machine learning ml platform
organizations can quickly scale the delivery of ml
products for faster business value realization there is
a huge demand for skilled ml solutions architects in
different industries and this handbook will help you
master the design patterns architectural considerations
and the latest technology insights you ll need to
become one you ll start by understanding ml
fundamentals and how ml can be applied to solve real
world business problems once you ve explored a few
leading problem solving ml algorithms this book will
help you tackle data management and get the most out of
ml libraries such as tensorflow and pytorch using open
source technology such as kubernetes kubeflow to build
a data science environment and ml pipelines will be
covered next before moving on to building an enterprise
ml architecture using amazon services aws you ll also
learn about security and governance considerations
advanced ml engineering techniques and how to apply
bias detection explainability and privacy in ml model
development by the end of this book you ll be able to
design and build an ml platform to support common use
cases and architecture patterns like a true
professional what you will learn apply ml methodologies
to solve business problems design a practical
enterprise ml platform architecture implement mlops for
ml workflow automation build an end to end data
management architecture using aws train large scale ml
models and optimize model inference latency create a
business application using an ai service and a custom
ml model use aws services to detect data and model bias
and explain models who this book is for this book is
for data scientists data engineers cloud architects and
machine learning enthusiasts who want to become machine
learning solutions architects you ll need basic
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knowledge of the python programming language aws linear
algebra probability and networking concepts before you
get started with this handbook
Machine Learning 2021-09-16 concepts of machine
learning with practical approaches key features
includes real scenario examples to explain the working
of machine learning algorithms includes graphical and
statistical representation to simplify modeling machine
learning and neural networks full of python codes
numerous exercises and model question papers for data
science students description the book offers the
readers the fundamental concepts of machine learning
techniques in a user friendly language the book aims to
give in depth knowledge of the different machine
learning ml algorithms and the practical implementation
of the various ml approaches this book covers different
supervised machine learning algorithms such as linear
regression model naïve bayes classifier decision tree k
nearest neighbor logistic regression support vector
machine random forest algorithms unsupervised machine
learning algorithms such as k means clustering
hierarchical clustering probabilistic clustering
association rule mining apriori algorithm f p growth
algorithm gaussian mixture model and reinforcement
learning algorithm such as markov decision process mdp
bellman equations policy evaluation using monte carlo
policy iteration and value iteration q learning state
action reward state action sarsa it also includes
various feature extraction and feature selection
techniques the recommender system and a brief overview
of deep learning by the end of this book the reader can
understand machine learning concepts and easily
implement various ml algorithms to real world problems
what you will learn perform feature extraction and
feature selection techniques learn to select the best
machine learning algorithm for a given problem get a
stronghold in using popular python libraries like
scikit learn pandas and matplotlib practice how to
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implement different types of machine learning
techniques learn about artificial neural network along
with the back propagation algorithm make use of various
recommended systems with powerful algorithms who this
book is for this book is designed for data science and
analytics students academicians and researchers who
want to explore the concepts of machine learning and
practice the understanding of real cases knowing basic
statistical and programming concepts would be good
although not mandatory table of contents 1 introduction
2 supervised learning algorithms 3 unsupervised
learning 4 introduction to the statistical learning
theory 5 semi supervised learning and reinforcement
learning 6 recommended systems
Machine Learning with R 2019-04-15 solve real world
data problems with r and machine learning key features
third edition of the bestselling widely acclaimed r
machine learning book updated and improved for r 3 6
and beyond harness the power of r to build flexible
effective and transparent machine learning models learn
quickly with a clear hands on guide by experienced
machine learning teacher and practitioner brett lantz
book description machine learning at its core is
concerned with transforming data into actionable
knowledge r offers a powerful set of machine learning
methods to quickly and easily gain insight from your
data machine learning with r third edition provides a
hands on readable guide to applying machine learning to
real world problems whether you are an experienced r
user or new to the language brett lantz teaches you
everything you need to uncover key insights make new
predictions and visualize your findings this new 3rd
edition updates the classic r data science book to r 3
6 with newer and better libraries advice on ethical and
bias issues in machine learning and an introduction to
deep learning find powerful new insights in your data
discover machine learning with r what you will learn
discover the origins of machine learning and how
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exactly a computer learns by example prepare your data
for machine learning work with the r programming
language classify important outcomes using nearest
neighbor and bayesian methods predict future events
using decision trees rules and support vector machines
forecast numeric data and estimate financial values
using regression methods model complex processes with
artificial neural networks the basis of deep learning
avoid bias in machine learning models evaluate your
models and improve their performance connect r to sql
databases and emerging big data technologies such as
spark h2o and tensorflow who this book is for data
scientists students and other practitioners who want a
clear accessible guide to machine learning with r
Pragmatic Machine Learning with Python 2020-04-30 an
easy to understand guide to learn practical machine
learning techniques with mathematical foundations key
featuresÊ a balanced combination of underlying
mathematical theories practical examples with python
code coverage of latest topics like multi label
classification text mining doc2vec word2vec xmeans
clustering unsupervised outlier detection techniques to
deploy ml models in production grade systemsÊ with pmml
etc coverage of sufficient relevant visualization
techniques specific to any topic descriptionÊ this book
will be ideal for working professionals who want to
learn machine learning from scratch the first chapter
will be an introductory chapter to make readers
comfortable with the idea of machine learning and the
required mathematical theories there will be a balanced
combination of underlying mathematical theories
corresponding to any machine learning topic and its
implementation using python most of the implementations
will be based on Ôscikit learn Õ but other python
libraries like ÔgensimÕ or ÔpytorchÕ will also be used
for some topics like text analytics or deep learning
the book will be divided into chapters based on primary
machine learning topics like classification regression
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clustering deep learning text mining etc the book will
also explain different techniques of putting machine
learning models into production grade systems using big
data or non big data flavors and standards for
exporting models Ê what will you learnÊ get familiar
with practical concepts of machine learning from ground
zero learn how to deploy machine learning models in
production understand how to do Òdata science
storytellingÓÊ explore the latest topics in the current
industry about machine learning who this book is forÊÊ
this book would be ideal for experienced software
professionals who are trying to get into the field of
machine learning anyone who wishes to learn machine
learning concepts and models in the production
lifecycle table of contents 1 introduction to machine
learning mathematical preliminaries 2 classification 3
regression 4 clustering 5 deep learning neural networks
6 miscellaneous unsupervised learning 7 text mining 8
machine learning models in production 9 case studies
data science storytelling
Machine Learning for Beginners 2018-09-07 if you are
looking for a complete beginners guide to learn machine
learning with examples in just a few hours then you
need to continue reading machine learning is an
incredibly dense topic it s hard to imagine condensing
it into an easily readable and digestible format
however this book aims to do exactly that grab your
copy today and learn the different types of learning
algorithm that you can expect to encounter the numerous
applications of machine learning the different types of
machine learning and how they differ the best practices
for picking up machine learning what languages and
libraries to work with the future of machine learning
the various problems that you can solve with machine
learning algorithms and much more starting from nothing
we slowly work our way through all the concepts that
are central to machine learning by the end of this book
you re going to feel as though you have an extremely
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firm understanding of what machine learning is how it
can be used and most importantly how it can change the
world you re also going to have an understanding of the
logic behind the algorithms and what they aim to
accomplish don t waste your time working with a book
that s only going to make an already complicated topic
even more complicated scroll up and click the buy now
button to learn everything you need to know about
machine learning
Machine Learning in Python 2019-11-16 are you excited
about artificial intelligence and want to get started
are you excited about machine learning and want to
learn how to implement in python the book below is the
answer given the large amounts of data we use everyday
whether it is in the web supermarkets social media etc
analysis of data has become integral to our daily life
the ability to do so effectively can propel your career
or business to great heights machine learning is the
most effective data analysis tool while it is a complex
topic it can be broken down into simpler steps as show
in this book we are using python which is a great
programming language for beginners python is a great
language that is commonly used with machine learning
python is used extensively in mathematics gaming and
graphic design it is fast to develop and prototype it
is web capable meaning that we can use python to gather
web data it is adaptable and has great community of
users here s what s included in this book what is
machine learning why use python regression analysis
using python with an exampleclustering analysis using
python with an exampleimplementing an artificial neural
networkbackpropagation90 day plan to learn and
implement machine learningconclusion
Introduction to Machine Learning with Python 2018-07-02
free ebook for customers who purchase the print book
from amazon are you thinking of learning more about
machine learning using python this book would seek to
explain common terms and algorithms in an intuitive way
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the author used a progressive approach whereby we start
out slowly and improve on the complexity of our
solutions from ai sciences publisher our books may be
the best one for beginners it s a step by step guide
for any person who wants to start learning artificial
intelligence and data science from scratch it will help
you in preparing a solid foundation and learn any other
high level courses to get the most out of the concepts
that would be covered readers are advised to adopt a
hands on approach which would lead to better mental
representations step by step guide and visual
illustrations and examples this book and the
accompanying examples you would be well suited to
tackle problems which pique your interests using
machine learning instead of tough math formulas this
book contains several graphs and images which detail
all important machine learning concepts and their
applications target users the book designed for a
variety of target audiences the most suitable users
would include anyone who is intrigued by how algorithms
arrive at predictions but has no previous knowledge of
the field software developers and engineers with a
strong programming background but seeking to break into
the field of machine learning seasoned professionals in
the field of artificial intelligence and machine
learning who desire a bird s eye view of current
techniques and approaches what s inside this book
supervised learning algorithms unsupervised learning
algorithms semi supervised learning algorithms
reinforcement learning algorithms overfitting and
underfitting correctness the bias variance trade off
feature extraction and selection a regression example
predicting boston housing prices import libraries how
to forecast and predict popular classification
algorithms introduction to k nearest neighbors
introduction to support vector machine example of
clustering running k means with scikit learn
introduction to deep learning using tensorflow deep
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learning compared to other machine learning approaches
applications of deep learning how to run the neural
network using tensorflow cases of study with real data
sources references frequently asked questions q is this
book for me and do i need programming experience a if
you want to smash machine learning from scratch this
book is for you if you already wrote a few lines of
code and recognize basic programming statements you ll
be ok q does this book include everything i need to
become a machine learning expert a unfortunately no
this book is designed for readers taking their first
steps in machine learning and further learning will be
required beyond this book to master all aspects of
machine learning q can i have a refund if this book is
not fitted for me a yes amazon refund you if you aren t
satisfied for more information about the amazon refund
service please go to the amazon help platform we will
also be happy to help you if you send us an email at
contact aisciences net if you need to see the quality
of our job ai sciences company offering you a free
ebook in machine learning with python written by the
data scientist alain kaufmann at aisciences net free
books
Machine Learning with Spark 2017-04-28 create scalable
machine learning applications to power a modern data
driven business using spark 2 x about this book get to
the grips with the latest version of apache spark
utilize spark s machine learning library to implement
predictive analytics leverage spark s powerful tools to
load analyze clean and transform your data who this
book is for if you have a basic knowledge of machine
learning and want to implement various machine learning
concepts in the context of spark ml this book is for
you you should be well versed with the scala and python
languages what you will learn get hands on with the
latest version of spark ml create your first spark
program with scala and python set up and configure a
development environment for spark on your own computer

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


the bite that binds the deep in your veins series 2
Copy

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

as well as on amazon ec2 access public machine learning
datasets and use spark to load process clean and
transform data use spark s machine learning library to
implement programs by utilizing well known machine
learning models deal with large scale text data
including feature extraction and using text data as
input to your machine learning models write spark
functions to evaluate the performance of your machine
learning models in detail this book will teach you
about popular machine learning algorithms and their
implementation you will learn how various machine
learning concepts are implemented in the context of
spark ml you will start by installing spark in a single
and multinode cluster next you ll see how to execute
scala and python based programs for spark ml then we
will take a few datasets and go deeper into clustering
classification and regression toward the end we will
also cover text processing using spark ml once you have
learned the concepts they can be applied to implement
algorithms in either green field implementations or to
migrate existing systems to this new platform you can
migrate from mahout or scikit to use spark ml by the
end of this book you will acquire the skills to
leverage spark s features to create your own scalable
machine learning applications and power a modern data
driven business style and approach this practical
tutorial with real world use cases enables you to
develop your own machine learning systems with spark
the examples will help you combine various techniques
and models into an intelligent machine learning system
Hands-On Machine Learning with Scikit-Learn and
TensorFlow 2017-03-13 graphics in this book are printed
in black and white through a series of recent
breakthroughs deep learning has boosted the entire
field of machine learning now even programmers who know
close to nothing about this technology can use simple
efficient tools to implement programs capable of
learning from data this practical book shows you how by
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using concrete examples minimal theory and two
production ready python frameworks scikit learn and
tensorflow author aurélien géron helps you gain an
intuitive understanding of the concepts and tools for
building intelligent systems you ll learn a range of
techniques starting with simple linear regression and
progressing to deep neural networks with exercises in
each chapter to help you apply what you ve learned all
you need is programming experience to get started
explore the machine learning landscape particularly
neural nets use scikit learn to track an example
machine learning project end to end explore several
training models including support vector machines
decision trees random forests and ensemble methods use
the tensorflow library to build and train neural nets
dive into neural net architectures including
convolutional nets recurrent nets and deep
reinforcement learning learn techniques for training
and scaling deep neural nets apply practical code
examples without acquiring excessive machine learning
theory or algorithm details
Machine Learning and Big Data 2020-09-01 this book is
intended for academic and industrial developers
exploring and developing applications in the area of
big data and machine learning including those that are
solving technology requirements evaluation of
methodology advances and algorithm demonstrations the
intent of this book is to provide awareness of
algorithms used for machine learning and big data in
the academic and professional community the 17 chapters
are divided into 5 sections theoretical fundamentals
big data and pattern recognition machine learning
algorithms applications machine learning s next
frontier and hands on and case study while it dwells on
the foundations of machine learning and big data as a
part of analytics it also focuses on contemporary
topics for research and development in this regard the
book covers machine learning algorithms and their
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modern applications in developing automated systems
subjects covered in detail include mathematical
foundations of machine learning with various examples
an empirical study of supervised learning algorithms
like naïve bayes knn and semi supervised learning
algorithms viz s3vm graph based multiview precise study
on unsupervised learning algorithms like gmm k mean
clustering dritchlet process mixture model x means and
reinforcement learning algorithm with q learning r
learning td learning sarsa learning and so forth hands
on machine leaning open source tools viz apache mahout
h2o case studies for readers to analyze the prescribed
cases and present their solutions or interpretations
with intrusion detection in manets using machine
learning showcase on novel user cases implications of
electronic governance as well as pragmatic study of bd
ml technologies for agriculture healthcare social media
industry banking insurance and so on
Scaling Machine Learning with Spark 2023-03-07 learn
how to build end to end scalable machine learning
solutions with apache spark with this practical guide
author adi polak introduces data and ml practitioners
to creative solutions that supersede today s
traditional methods you ll learn a more holistic
approach that takes you beyond specific requirements
and organizational goals allowing data and ml
practitioners to collaborate and understand each other
better scaling machine learning with spark examines
several technologies for building end to end
distributed ml workflows based on the apache spark
ecosystem with spark mllib mlflow tensorflow and
pytorch if you re a data scientist who works with
machine learning this book shows you when and why to
use each technology you will explore machine learning
including distributed computing concepts and
terminology manage the ml lifecycle with mlflow ingest
data and perform basic preprocessing with spark explore
feature engineering and use spark to extract features
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train a model with mllib and build a pipeline to
reproduce it build a data system to combine the power
of spark with deep learning get a step by step example
of working with distributed tensorflow use pytorch to
scale machine learning and its internal architecture
Python Machine Learning 2021-04-27 55 off for
bookstores now at 13 49 instead of 29 97 last days do
you want to learn how to design and master different
machine learning algorithms quickly and easily your
customers will love this amazing guide today we live in
the era of artificial intelligence self driving cars
customized product recommendations real time pricing
speech and facial recognition are just a few examples
proving this truth also think about medical diagnostics
or automation of mundane and repetitive labor tasks all
these highlight the fact that we live in interesting
times from research topics to projects and applications
in different stages of production there is a lot going
on in the world of machine learning machines and
automation represent a huge part of our daily life they
are becoming part of our experience and existence this
is machine learning artificial intelligence is
currently one of the most thriving fields any
programmer would wish to delve into and for a good
reason this is the future simply put machine learning
is about teaching machines to think and make decisions
as we would the difference between the way machines
learn and the way we do is that while for the most part
we learn from experiences machines learn from data
starting from scratch python machine learning explains
how this happens how machines build their experience
and compounding knowledge data forms the core of
machine learning because within data lie truths whose
depths exceed our imagination the computations machines
can perform on data are incredible beyond anything a
human brain could do once we introduce data to a
machine learning model we must create an environment
where we update the data stream frequently this builds
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the machine s learning ability the more data machine
learning models are exposed to the easier it is for
these models to expand their potential some of the
topics that we will discuss inside include what is
machine learning and how it is applied in real world
situations understanding the differences between
machine learning deep learning and artificial
intelligence supervised learning unsupervised learning
and semi supervised learning the place of regression
techniques in machine learning including linear
regression in python machine learning training models
how to use lists and modules in python the 12 essential
libraries for machine learning in python what is the
tensorflow library artificial neural networks and much
more while most books only focus on widespread details
without going deeper into the different models and
techniques python machine learning explains how to
master the concepts of machine learning technology and
helps you to understand how researchers are breaking
the boundaries of data science to mimic human
intelligence in machines using various machine learning
algorithms even if some concepts of machine learning
algorithms can appear complex to most computer
programming beginners this book takes the time to
explain them in a simple and concise way would you like
to know more buy it now and let your customers get
addicted to this amazing book
Advanced Machine Learning with Python 2016-07-28 solve
challenging data science problems by mastering cutting
edge machine learning techniques in python about this
book resolve complex machine learning problems and
explore deep learning learn to use python code for
implementing a range of machine learning algorithms and
techniques a practical tutorial that tackles real world
computing problems through a rigorous and effective
approach who this book is for this title is for python
developers and analysts or data scientists who are
looking to add to their existing skills by accessing
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some of the most powerful recent trends in data science
if you ve ever considered building your own image or
text tagging solution or of entering a kaggle contest
for instance this book is for you prior experience of
python and grounding in some of the core concepts of
machine learning would be helpful what you will learn
compete with top data scientists by gaining a practical
and theoretical understanding of cutting edge deep
learning algorithms apply your new found skills to
solve real problems through clearly explained code for
every technique and test automate large sets of complex
data and overcome time consuming practical challenges
improve the accuracy of models and your existing input
data using powerful feature engineering techniques use
multiple learning techniques together to improve the
consistency of results understand the hidden structure
of datasets using a range of unsupervised techniques
gain insight into how the experts solve challenging
data problems with an effective iterative and
validation focused approach improve the effectiveness
of your deep learning models further by using powerful
ensembling techniques to strap multiple models together
in detail designed to take you on a guided tour of the
most relevant and powerful machine learning techniques
in use today by top data scientists this book is just
what you need to push your python algorithms to maximum
potential clear examples and detailed code samples
demonstrate deep learning techniques semi supervised
learning and more all whilst working with real world
applications that include image music text and
financial data the machine learning techniques covered
in this book are at the forefront of commercial
practice they are applicable now for the first time in
contexts such as image recognition nlp and web search
computational creativity and commercial financial data
modeling deep learning algorithms and ensembles of
models are in use by data scientists at top tech and
digital companies but the skills needed to apply them
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successfully while in high demand are still scarce this
book is designed to take the reader on a guided tour of
the most relevant and powerful machine learning
techniques clear descriptions of how techniques work
and detailed code examples demonstrate deep learning
techniques semi supervised learning and more in real
world applications we will also learn about numpy and
theano by this end of this book you will learn a set of
advanced machine learning techniques and acquire a
broad set of powerful skills in the area of feature
selection feature engineering style and approach this
book focuses on clarifying the theory and code behind
complex algorithms to make them practical useable and
well understood each topic is described with real world
applications providing both broad contextual coverage
and detailed guidance
Machine Learning and Deep Learning With Python
2023-02-07 this book is a comprehensive guide to
understanding and implementing cutting edge machine
learning and deep learning techniques using python
programming language written with both beginners and
experienced developers in mind this book provides a
thorough overview of the foundations of machine
learning and deep learning including mathematical
fundamentals optimization algorithms and neural
networks starting with the basics of python programming
this book gradually builds up to more advanced topics
such as artificial neural networks convolutional neural
networks and generative adversarial networks each
chapter is filled with clear explanations practical
examples and step by step tutorials that allow readers
to gain a deep understanding of the underlying
principles of machine learning and deep learning
throughout the book readers will also learn how to use
popular python libraries and packages including numpy
pandas scikit learn tensorflow and keras to build and
train powerful machine learning and deep learning
models for a variety of real world applications such as
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regression and classification k means support vector
machines and recommender systems whether you are a
seasoned data scientist or a beginner looking to enter
the world of machine learning this book is the ultimate
resource for mastering these cutting edge technologies
and taking your skills to the next level high school
level of mathematical knowledge and all levels
including entry level of programming skills are good to
start all python codes are available at github com
table of contents 1 introduction 1 1 artificial
intelligence machine learning and deep learning 1 2
whom this book is for 1 3 how this book is organized 2
environments 2 1 source codes for this book 2 2 cloud
environments 2 3 docker hosted on local machine 2 4
install on local machines 2 5 install required packages
3 math fundamentals 3 1 linear algebra 3 2 calculus 3 3
advanced functions 4 machine learning 4 1 linear
regression 4 2 logistic regression 4 3 multinomial
logistic regression 4 4 k means clustering 4 5
principal component analysis pca 4 6 support vector
machine svm 4 7 k nearest neighbors 4 8 anomaly
detection 4 9 artificial neural network ann 4 10
convolutional neural network cnn 4 11 recommendation
system 4 12 generative adversarial network references
about the author
Mastering Machine Learning with scikit-learn 2017-07-24
use scikit learn to apply machine learning to real
world problems about this book master popular machine
learning models including k nearest neighbors random
forests logistic regression k means naive bayes and
artificial neural networks learn how to build and
evaluate performance of efficient models using scikit
learn practical guide to master your basics and learn
from real life applications of machine learning who
this book is for this book is intended for software
engineers who want to understand how common machine
learning algorithms work and develop an intuition for
how to use them and for data scientists who want to
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learn about the scikit learn api familiarity with
machine learning fundamentals and python are helpful
but not required what you will learn review fundamental
concepts such as bias and variance extract features
from categorical variables text and images predict the
values of continuous variables using linear regression
and k nearest neighbors classify documents and images
using logistic regression and support vector machines
create ensembles of estimators using bagging and
boosting techniques discover hidden structures in data
using k means clustering evaluate the performance of
machine learning systems in common tasks in detail
machine learning is the buzzword bringing computer
science and statistics together to build smart and
efficient models using powerful algorithms and
techniques offered by machine learning you can automate
any analytical model this book examines a variety of
machine learning models including popular machine
learning algorithms such as k nearest neighbors
logistic regression naive bayes k means decision trees
and artificial neural networks it discusses data
preprocessing hyperparameter optimization and ensemble
methods you will build systems that classify documents
recognize images detect ads and more you will learn to
use scikit learn s api to extract features from
categorical variables text and images evaluate model
performance and develop an intuition for how to improve
your model s performance by the end of this book you
will master all required concepts of scikit learn to
build efficient models at work to carry out advanced
tasks with the practical approach style and approach
this book is motivated by the belief that you do not
understand something until you can describe it simply
work through toy problems to develop your understanding
of the learning algorithms and models then apply your
learnings to real life problems
Mastering Machine Learning with R 2019-01-31 stay
updated with expert techniques for solving data
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analytics and machine learning challenges and gain
insights from complex projects and power up your
applications key features build independent machine
learning ml systems leveraging the best features of r 3
5 understand and apply different machine learning
techniques using real world examples use methods such
as multi class classification regression and clustering
book description given the growing popularity of the r
zerocost statistical programming environment there has
never been a better time to start applying ml to your
data this book will teach you advanced techniques in ml
using the latest code in r 3 5 you will delve into
various complex features of supervised learning
unsupervised learning and reinforcement learning
algorithms to design efficient and powerful ml models
this newly updated edition is packed with fresh
examples covering a range of tasks from different
domains mastering machine learning with r starts by
showing you how to quickly manipulate data and prepare
it for analysis you will explore simple and complex
models and understand how to compare them you ll also
learn to use the latest library support such as
tensorflow and keras r for performing advanced
computations additionally you ll explore complex topics
such as natural language processing nlp time series
analysis and clustering which will further refine your
skills in developing applications each chapter will
help you implement advanced ml algorithms using real
world examples you ll even be introduced to
reinforcement learning along with its various use cases
and models in the concluding chapters you ll get a
glimpse into how some of these blackbox models can be
diagnosed and understood by the end of this book you ll
be equipped with the skills to deploy ml techniques in
your own projects or at work what you will learn
prepare data for machine learning methods with ease
understand how to write production ready code and
package it for use produce simple and effective data
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visualizations for improved insights master advanced
methods such as boosted trees and deep neural networks
use natural language processing to extract insights in
relation to text implement tree based classifiers
including random forest and boosted tree who this book
is for this book is for data science professionals
machine learning engineers or anyone who is looking for
the ideal guide to help them implement advanced machine
learning algorithms the book will help you take your
skills to the next level and advance further in this
field working knowledge of machine learning with r is
mandatory
Practical Machine Learning in R 2020-05-27 guides
professionals and students through the rapidly growing
field of machine learning with hands on examples in the
popular r programming language machine learning a
branch of artificial intelligence ai which enables
computers to improve their results and learn new
approaches without explicit instructions allows
organizations to reveal patterns in their data and
incorporate predictive analytics into their decision
making process practical machine learning in r provides
a hands on approach to solving business problems with
intelligent self learning computer algorithms
bestselling author and data analytics experts fred
nwanganga and mike chapple explain what machine
learning is demonstrate its organizational benefits and
provide hands on examples created in the r programming
language a perfect guide for professional self taught
learners or students in an introductory machine
learning course this reader friendly book illustrates
the numerous real world business uses of machine
learning approaches clear and detailed chapters cover
data wrangling r programming with the popular rstudio
tool classification and regression techniques
performance evaluation and more explores data
management techniques including data collection
exploration and dimensionality reduction covers
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unsupervised learning where readers identify and
summarize patterns using approaches such as apriori
eclat and clustering describes the principles behind
the nearest neighbor decision tree and naive bayes
classification techniques explains how to evaluate and
choose the right model as well as how to improve model
performance using ensemble methods such as random
forest and xgboost practical machine learning in r is a
must have guide for business analysts data scientists
and other professionals interested in leveraging the
power of ai to solve business problems as well as
students and independent learners seeking to enter the
field
Machine Learning Algorithms 2017-07-24 build strong
foundation for entering the world of machine learning
and data science with the help of this comprehensive
guide about this book get started in the field of
machine learning with the help of this solid concept
rich yet highly practical guide your one stop solution
for everything that matters in mastering the whats and
whys of machine learning algorithms and their
implementation get a solid foundation for your entry
into machine learning by strengthening your roots
algorithms with this comprehensive guide who this book
is for this book is for it professionals who want to
enter the field of data science and are very new to
machine learning familiarity with languages such as r
and python will be invaluable here what you will learn
acquaint yourself with important elements of machine
learning understand the feature selection and feature
engineering process assess performance and error trade
offs for linear regression build a data model and
understand how it works by using different types of
algorithm learn to tune the parameters of support
vector machines implement clusters to a dataset explore
the concept of natural processing language and
recommendation systems create a ml architecture from
scratch in detail as the amount of data continues to
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grow at an almost incomprehensible rate being able to
understand and process data is becoming a key
differentiator for competitive organizations machine
learning applications are everywhere from self driving
cars spam detection document search and trading
strategies to speech recognition this makes machine
learning well suited to the present day era of big data
and data science the main challenge is how to transform
data into actionable knowledge in this book you will
learn all the important machine learning algorithms
that are commonly used in the field of data science
these algorithms can be used for supervised as well as
unsupervised learning reinforcement learning and semi
supervised learning a few famous algorithms that are
covered in this book are linear regression logistic
regression svm naive bayes k means random forest
tensorflow and feature engineering in this book you
will also learn how these algorithms work and their
practical implementation to resolve your problems this
book will also introduce you to the natural processing
language and recommendation systems which help you run
multiple algorithms simultaneously on completion of the
book you will have mastered selecting machine learning
algorithms for clustering classification or regression
based on for your problem style and approach an easy to
follow step by step guide that will help you get to
grips with real world applications of algorithms for
machine learning
Advanced Machine Learning with R 2019-05-20 master
machine learning techniques with real world projects
that interface tensorflow with r h2o mxnet and other
languages key featuresgain expertise in machine
learning deep learning and other techniquesbuild
intelligent end to end projects for finance social
media and a variety of domainsimplement multi class
classification regression and clusteringbook
description r is one of the most popular languages when
it comes to exploring the mathematical side of machine
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learning and easily performing computational statistics
this learning path shows you how to leverage the r
ecosystem to build efficient machine learning
applications that carry out intelligent tasks within
your organization you ll tackle realistic projects such
as building powerful machine learning models with
ensembles to predict employee attrition you ll explore
different clustering techniques to segment customers
using wholesale data and use tensorflow and keras r for
performing advanced computations you ll also be
introduced to reinforcement learning along with its
various use cases and models additionally it shows you
how some of these black box models can be diagnosed and
understood by the end of this learning path you ll be
equipped with the skills you need to deploy machine
learning techniques in your own projects this learning
path includes content from the following packt products
r machine learning projects by dr sunil kumar
chinnamgarimastering machine learning with r third
edition by cory lesmeisterwhat you will learndevelop a
joke recommendation engine to recommend jokes that
match users tastesbuild autoencoders for credit card
fraud detectionwork with image recognition and
convolutional neural networksmake predictions for
casino slot machine using reinforcement
learningimplement nlp techniques for sentiment analysis
and customer segmentationproduce simple and effective
data visualizations for improved insightsuse nlp to
extract insights for textimplement tree based
classifiers including random forest and boosted treewho
this book is for if you are a data analyst data
scientist or machine learning developer this is an
ideal learning path for you each project will help you
test your skills in implementing machine learning
algorithms and techniques a basic understanding of
machine learning and working knowledge of r programming
is necessary to get the most out of this learning path
Practical Machine Learning with H2O 2016-12-05 machine
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learning has finally come of age with h2o software you
can perform machine learning and data analysis using a
simple open source framework that s easy to use has a
wide range of os and language support and scales for
big data this hands on guide teaches you how to use h20
with only minimal math and theory behind the learning
algorithms if you re familiar with r or python know a
bit of statistics and have some experience manipulating
data author darren cook will take you through h2o
basics and help you conduct machine learning
experiments on different sample data sets you ll
explore several modern machine learning techniques such
as deep learning random forests unsupervised learning
and ensemble learning learn how to import manipulate
and export data with h2o explore key machine learning
concepts such as cross validation and validation data
sets work with three diverse data sets including a
regression a multinomial classification and a binomial
classification use h2o to analyze each sample data set
with four supervised machine learning algorithms
understand how cluster analysis and other unsupervised
machine learning algorithms work
Interpretable Machine Learning with Python 2023-10-31 a
deep dive into the key aspects and challenges of
machine learning interpretability using a comprehensive
toolkit including shap feature importance and causal
inference to build fairer safer and more reliable
models purchase of the print or kindle book includes a
free ebook in pdf format key features interpret real
world data including cardiovascular disease data and
the compas recidivism scores build your
interpretability toolkit with global local model
agnostic and model specific methods analyze and extract
insights from complex models from cnns to bert to time
series models book descriptioninterpretable machine
learning with python second edition brings to light the
key concepts of interpreting machine learning models by
analyzing real world data providing you with a wide
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range of skills and tools to decipher the results of
even the most complex models build your
interpretability toolkit with several use cases from
flight delay prediction to waste classification to
compas risk assessment scores this book is full of
useful techniques introducing them to the right use
case learn traditional methods such as feature
importance and partial dependence plots to integrated
gradients for nlp interpretations and gradient based
attribution methods such as saliency maps in addition
to the step by step code you ll get hands on with
tuning models and training data for interpretability by
reducing complexity mitigating bias placing guardrails
and enhancing reliability by the end of the book you ll
be confident in tackling interpretability challenges
with black box models using tabular language image and
time series data what you will learn progress from
basic to advanced techniques such as causal inference
and quantifying uncertainty build your skillset from
analyzing linear and logistic models to complex ones
such as catboost cnns and nlp transformers use
monotonic and interaction constraints to make fairer
and safer models understand how to mitigate the
influence of bias in datasets leverage sensitivity
analysis factor prioritization and factor fixing for
any model discover how to make models more reliable
with adversarial robustness who this book is for this
book is for data scientists machine learning developers
machine learning engineers mlops engineers and data
stewards who have an increasingly critical
responsibility to explain how the artificial
intelligence systems they develop work their impact on
decision making and how they identify and manage bias
it s also a useful resource for self taught ml
enthusiasts and beginners who want to go deeper into
the subject matter though a good grasp of the python
programming language is needed to implement the
examples
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Hands-On Machine Learning with R 2019-11-07 hands on
machine learning with r provides a practical and
applied approach to learning and developing intuition
into today s most popular machine learning methods this
book serves as a practitioner s guide to the machine
learning process and is meant to help the reader learn
to apply the machine learning stack within r which
includes using various r packages such as glmnet h2o
ranger xgboost keras and others to effectively model
and gain insight from their data the book favors a
hands on approach providing an intuitive understanding
of machine learning concepts through concrete examples
and just a little bit of theory throughout this book
the reader will be exposed to the entire machine
learning process including feature engineering
resampling hyperparameter tuning model evaluation and
interpretation the reader will be exposed to powerful
algorithms such as regularized regression random
forests gradient boosting machines deep learning
generalized low rank models and more by favoring a
hands on approach and using real word data the reader
will gain an intuitive understanding of the
architectures and engines that drive these algorithms
and packages understand when and how to tune the
various hyperparameters and be able to interpret model
results by the end of this book the reader should have
a firm grasp of r s machine learning stack and be able
to implement a systematic approach for producing high
quality modeling results features offers a practical
and applied introduction to the most popular machine
learning methods topics covered include feature
engineering resampling deep learning and more uses a
hands on approach and real world data
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